
 

 

Accelerate the path toward loan forgiveness 
You only have until Oct. 31, 2022 to take advantage of the Public Service Loan 
Forgiveness (PSLF) Waiver. The Waiver, which went into effect Oct. 6, 2021, is 
allowing many student loan borrowers to receive credit for past payments made on 
loans that would otherwise not qualify for PSLF. 
 
You may need to take action on your student loans now in order for them to qualify for 
forgiveness under the limited-time Waiver. Long-time corporate supporter, Horace 
Mann’s Student Loan Solutions program can help you get your loans in order and also 
provide guidance on next steps so you can take advantage of this opportunity before it 
expires. 
 
Sign up for your complimentary account or contact your local Horace Mann 
representative for more information.  

 

Horace Mann’s Student Loan Solutions program includes services provided by an independent third party, Tuition.io. 
Horace Mann is an independent company not affiliated with the Department of Education or the federal government. 
No assistance provided by Horace Mann constitutes official action for purposes of student loan forgiveness programs 
or guaranteed results. 

Horace Mann Service Corporation and certain of its affiliates (Horace Mann) enter into agreements with educational 
associations where Horace Mann pays the association to provide services aimed at familiarizing association 
members with the Horace Mann brand, products or services. For more information, email your inquiry to 
association.relations@horacemann.com. 


